
 
 

BRACKNELL FOREST COUNCIL 
 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 
 

Notice of Completion of 2021/22 Audit 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, in accordance with Regulations 16 of the Accounts and 
Audit Regulations 2015, that the audit of Bracknell Forest Council’s accounts for the 
year ended 31 March 2022 has been completed. 
 
Any interested local government elector for the area may request a copy of the 
statements by writing to the Chief Accountant (Resources - Finance, Time Square, 
Market Street, Bracknell, RG12 1JD), or by viewing them on the Council’s website, 
https://www.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/council-and-democracy/finance-and-
transparency/budget. Alternatively, copies of the accounts may be inspected by 
appointment, at the above address.  This right is conferred on local government 
electors by Section 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014. 
 
 
Stuart McKellar 
Executive Director: Resources 
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